
From: [email redacted]  
Sent: mardi, 11 juin 2024 13:48 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>; [email redacted] 
Subject: Intervention from Voci dalla Valle 

Dear Fiona, 

Thank you once again for giving us a voice in the 83rd Meeting of the Aarhus Convention Compliance 
Committee this morning. Please find attached our written statement.  

We would like to clarify that the Party Concerned, in their intervention, referred to documents and 
alleged public participation processes that might have taken part for earlier versions of the project 
which have never been developed. For the current version which varies significantly from the 
previous ones, no such process has taken place. We furthermore want to confirm that to our 
knowledge no proper Environmental Impact Assessment has been elaborated for the current version 
of the project. 

Thank you for taking our points into consideration. We are more than happy to clarify  any further 
doubts or questions and look forward to the determinations on preliminary admissibility from the 
Committee on Friday afternoon.  

With best regards, 

[name redacted] 
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